Representatives of the Ordnance Survey in Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs

18.07.2019 22:34

The CEO of Ordnance Survey Internantional, Mr. Peter Hedlund and Client Relations Director, Mr. Agim
Isufaj have visited the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Ereal Property Affairs on 18 July 2019.
Representatives of the Administration led by Director, Mr. Zeljko Obradovié¢ have presented current
activities and projects, and it was also discussed about the priority areas where cooperation between these
two institutions could be achieved.

The Ordnance Survey International is a subsidiary of the British Cartography Agency with a 224-year old
history.
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